
 

Spring Newsletter 2018 
 

What a busy first week back and the children have enjoyed celebrating Pancake 

Day and Chinese New Year.  All of the children have made musical shakers and 

been dancing to Chinese music and most of them tasted the stir fry vegetables. We 

also cut up vegetables and played with noodles! 

 

Week 2 – We are getting ready for Mothers Day by reading the stories 5 Minutes 

Peace and Guess How Much I Love You.  We will also be making something special 

for all of the mums!  Weather permitting we will be going on a walk to the post box 

on Wednesday 28
th

 February.  Thursday 1
st
 March is World Book Day, all children 

are asked to dress up in their favourite character and bring in a book on this day.  

We will be doing lots of fun and exciting activities which relate to different favourite 

books.  

 

Week 3 – The Very Hungry Caterpillar - For ‘Taste Tuesday’ the children will be 

making fruit kebabs which will be sent home. Creative activities will include making 

paper chain caterpillars and symmetry butterfly paintings to support discussions 

about the lifecycle of a caterpillar. 

 

Week 4 – Our topic for this week is keeping healthy, we will be sharing the story of 

the Big Red Bath and Smile Crocodile as well as activities to promote healthy living. 

We will be discussing which foods are healthy and unhealthy as well as lots of 

physical activities outside which will lead to discussions about the heart and how 

breathing changes after exercise 

 

Healthy food continues into week 5, we will be looking at the book Handa’s Surprise, 

we will be investigating and discussing about all of the different fruits texture & 

smell, which we will then back into a fruit salad for the children to taste on Tuesday. 

 

Week 6 – We will be reading books about Easter and making Easter Cards and 

nests for the children to bring home. 

 

 

 

 


